
 Volume 2008.09  --  September 2008 

FIRST CLASS
PRESORT

US POSTAGE
PAID

PERMIT #2454
DALLAS, TX

2301 N. Akard Street 
Suite 200 
Dallas, TX 75201

From the Administrator
By Richard L. Tettamant,  Pension System Administrator

B O A R D  O F  T R U S T E E S
Gerald Brown 

Chairman
Steven G. Shaw
Vice Chairman
Gary W. Edge

Deputy Vice Chairman

Dwaine R. Caraway

John M. Mays

Rector C. McCollum

Pauline Medrano

David A. Neumann

George J. Tomasovic

Steven H. Umlor

Richard H. Wachsman

A D M I N I S T R A T I O N
Richard L. Tettamant

Administrator
Brian F. Blake

Assistant Administrator
Donald C. Rohan

Assistant Administrator
Mike Taylor

Chief Financial Officer

2301 N. Akard Street
Ste. 200

Dallas, Texas 75201 
2 1 4 .6 3 8.3 8 6 3  
1.800.638.3861
www.dpfp.org

info@dpfp.org

The F i r s t  R e s p o n d e r  
newsletter is  published monthly 

by the 
Dallas Police & Fire Pension 

System 
for all Active Members.

Kevin W. Killingsworth 
Editor

Richard L. Tettamant

It seems like 
l a t e l y  y o u  
can’t pick up a 
newspaper or 
watch a news-
cast without 

reading or hearing about 
one organization or another 
trying to finalize its budget 
for the coming year.  It’s a 
difficult job to try and ad-
dress all the needs of a city, 
corporation or pension sys-
tem (in our case) and still 
keep costs under control.  
Our Pension System’s staff 
has been working diligent-
ly these past few months 
preparing our budget for 
the 2009 calendar year and 
has once again done an out-
standing job.  Our staff has 
consistently provided us 
with a top notch retirement 
plan while keeping expens-
es within our established 
guidelines.  I like to take 
this opportunity every year 

Board to Review 2009 Pension System Budget
By George Tomasovic, Fire-Rescue Trustee and Chairman of Admin. Advisory Committee

In this month’s newsletter, we have several items of 
interest.  On page one, Fire Trustee George Tomasovic 
explains the budget process for the Pension System.  
George serves as Chairman of the Administrative Advisory Com-
mittee.

On page 2, we honor three DPD Retirees who recently passed 
away.  Many lives were positively impacted by the service of Paul 
Bentley, Raymond Hawkins, and Don Flusche, Sr.  These fine pub-
lic servants will be missed.

And finally, we are gearing up for relocation of our offices.  All the 
details, including a map to the new facility, are on page three.  

As always, if you have any questions or comments, feel free to call 
us. 

Pension System Administrator

to thank our Administrator 
and staff for their efforts. 
The smooth operation and 
success of our fund depends 
upon their hard work, and 
we do appreciate it. The 
first draft of the 2009 bud-
get has been presented to 
the Board’s Administrative 
Advisory Committee and 
the remaining schedule for 
Board review and approval 
is as follows::

•  September 11th Board 
meeting: 

The revised budget will be 
presented to the full Board

•  October 9th   Board 
meeting: 

The first reading of the bud-
get will be done.

•  November 13th Board 
meeting: 

The final reading of the 
budget will be done and the 
Board is expected to ap-

prove it at this time.

All members are encour-
aged to participate by at-
tending the October or No-
vember meetings to offer 
their input or comments on 
the proposed budget.

Further details and infor-
mation about the budget 
process will be provided 
in upcoming newsletters.  
Please feel free to call your 
Trustees or the System’s 
office if you have any ques-
tions. 

George Tomasovic
Fire-Rescue Trustee 
and Chairman of the 
Administrative Advisory 
Committee

Watch for the 
Proposed Budget 
in the October 
and November 
newsletters.

First Responder
September 2008

D
allas Police &

 Fire Pension System



32

CONGRATULATIONS
TO  O U R  N E W  

R E T I R E E S !

Remembering the Lives of Three Public Servants

September 11, 2008
Monthly Board Meeting

September 25, 2008
PREP Seminar 

The location of our new facility will be 4100 Harry Hines Bou-
levard, between Throckmorton and Knight Streets. 
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September 1, 2008
Labor Day - Pension System 
Office Closed

As of this printing, we are 
scheduled to move to our 
new location at 4100 Harry 
Hines Boulevard this month.

As this newsletter is going to 
press, our last day at our Akard 
Street address is planned for 
September 12, and the first 
day of business at our new 
location is scheduled for Sep-
tember 15. 

We are excited about the 
move, because the new build-
ing will enable us to serve 
you better.  We will have 
more space for our educa-
tional seminars, room for re-
tiree gatherings, more coun-

Gearing Up for Relocation
Mid September Target Date for Move of Pension System Office 

seling rooms, and plenty of 
parking.

As with any construction 
project, dates are tentative 
and are subject to change.  If 
you are planning to come by 
the office this month, please 
call first to confirm our lo-
cation and availability. Our 
phone numbers will remain 
the same.  Also, you may 
check our Website for the 
most up to date schedule for 
the move (www.dpfp.org).  

There is a map provided be-
low so that you can easily find 
our new facility.

October 9, 2008
Monthly Board Meeting

October 27-30, 2008
Annual Board Workshop

Paul Bentley, 
who helped  
subdue Lee 
Harvey Os-
wald at the 
Texas Theater 
in 1963, died 
on July 21.  
He was 87.  The news of his 
death was reported in the 
New York Times, Washing-
ton Post, Boston Globe, and 
other major newspapers.

Paul served in the military in 
WWII, then joined the Dallas 
Police Department in 1947, 
and served for 21 years.

In 1951, he  was the first de-
tective in Dallas to be trained 
as a polygraph examiner, 
making Dallas only the sec-
ond law enforcement agency 
in Texas to utilize the tech-
nology.  

But it was the events of  No-
vember 22, 1963 that he  
would be remembered for.  
After President Kennedy was 
shot in Dallas, followed by 
the shooting of Officer J.D. 
Tippitt, DPD personnel con-
verged on the Texas Theater 
in Oak Cliff after a suspi-
cious person was seen going 
in without paying.

As some officers came from 
the stage and the back of the 
theater, Bentley went upstairs 
and told the projectionist to 
turn on the lights.

He then went downstairs, 
and observed several officers 
struggling with Oswald, who 
had pulled a revolver.  Bent-
ley recalled that he tried to 
get as close as he could so 
that he could grab the weap-
on.  He jumped over several 
rows of theater seats and tore 
ligaments in his ankle in the 
process.  During the scuffle, 
his Masonic ring cut Os-
wald’s face.

Bentley retired from the 
DPD in 1968.  He  was active 
in the Dallas Retired Police 
and Fire Fighter Associa-
tion, serving in a variety of 
roles, the last of which was 
House Chairman.  For the 
first Sunday meetings, Paul 
would always arrive early to 
prepare the hall, and stay late 
to make sure everything was 
cleaned up and in order be-
fore departing.

Don Flusche 
retired from the 
DPD in 1986  
after 32 years 
of service.  Dur-
ing his career, 
he received nu-
merous awards, including the 
Medal of Honor for saving 
the life of a ten-year-old girl 
in a fire in 1963.  He was also 

one of the first on the scene to 
secure the Texas Schoolbook 
Depository after the Kennedy 
assassination.

Two of his sons followed him 
into service with the DPD, 
with one dying in the line of 
duty in 2001.  Don was in-
strumental in establishing 
the Dallas Police Memorial, 
was a founding member of 
the Dallas Police Association, 
and was active with various 
retiree organizations.

Chief Raymond 
Hawkins will 
be remembered 
for his 33 years 
of service, re-
tiring as a Dep-
uty Chief.  His 
co-workers described him as 
“a great commander, but also 
a great street cop.”
Hawkins also was well-
respected in the world of box-
ing, participating in Golden 
Gloves as a youth, and later 
serving as a tournament direc-
tor. He  also served as a pro-
fessional boxing judge, scor-
ing fights in North America, 
France, and Japan. 

We wish to express our sincere 
condolences to the families of 
these fine public servants.

Don Flusche, Sr.

Raymond Hawkins

Paul Bentley
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